
The Jewell Station precinct development project is being 
delivered by developer Neometro and VicTrack.

It will transform the area with two new retail and residential 
buildings and improvements to the public realm, to make it 
safer and more accessible.

Changed diversion for cyclists
The Upfield shared user path will divert via the western side 
of the Jewell Station precinct through Watson Street.

Changes to Upfield 
shared user path 
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Thank you for your patience during construction.
For more information visit victrack.com.au/jewell or call 1300 842 872. 

From Friday 24 May 2019 

	� Metropolitan  
train service

	� Public realm works

	 Walking path

	 Bike path

Key

Stage 1 of construction

Jewell Station

Un
io

n 
St

re
et

W
ils

on
 A

ve
nu

e

Watson Street

Ba
rk

ly
 S

tr
ee

t

Black Street

Wilson Avenue

The diversion will be in place for the duration of 
construction on the project, and allows upgrade works  
to take place in the station’s forecourt.

Cyclists should obey all signs in place and take extra  
care when crossing the railway line. Pedestrians will 
continue to be able to access Jewell Station via Union 
Street and Wilson Avenue.

Train timetables will not be affected during the works.


